
Getac Technology Corporation 

5F.,Building A,No.209,Sec.1 Nangang.,Rd., Taipei City 11568, Taiwan 

Tel: +886-2-27857888 ; Fax: +886-2-26525865 

 

Date: December 29, 2021 

 

FCC Laboratory 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID as established in 47 CFR §2.933 

for a currently approved device. This application by Getac Technology Corporation will 

establish a new FCC ID: QYLAX210NG under Getac Technology Corporation grantee code 

for the purpose of marketing. The original grant to Intel Corporation will remain in effect. 

 

Per 2.933(b) 

1. The original identification is PD9AX210NG. 

2. The original grant date: 02/18/2021 and 10/19/2020. 

3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the trade name and FCC ID number are 

different. 

4. The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment 

bearing the changed identification. 

5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 

 

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments: 

 Cover Letter 

 External Photos 

 FCC ID label format and location 

 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

                            

Kevin Chiang 

kevin.chiang@getac.com.tw 

 


